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Q.  Reference: Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study 2022 Update, Volume III, page 19, lines 3-1 

5. 2 

Describe how weather station locations were determined. 3 

 4 

 5 

A. The planned weather monitoring station locations along the Labrador-Island Link (“LIL”) corridor 6 

were determined by evaluating both the recommendations of the Reliability and Resource 7 

Adequacy Study Review proceeding work with Haldar & Associates, along with operational 8 

observations through the previous winter seasons. This resulted in the installation of a weather 9 

station in southern Labrador in 2022 and the planned installation of another weather station in 10 

central Labrador in 2024. These sites correlate as more remote areas of the LIL with significant 11 

distance from other weather stations, populations, and other transmission line or utility assets.  12 


